JUIN -6 1994

Docket No. 99990001 General License

Eljer Plumbingware
ATTN: Stephen B. Owen
Plant Engineer/Safety Director
1301 Eljer Way
Ford City, Pennsylvania 16226

Dear Mr, Owen:
SUBJECT: SPECIAL INSPECTION NO. 94-005

This letter refers to your May 18, 1994 correspondence, in response to our April 21, 1994
letter.

Upon further review of the violations in the Notice of Violation, Appendix A of our letter
dated April 21, 1994, we have determined that Eljer Plumbingware is not subject to sections
20.1801 and 20.1902 of 10 CFR 20 which were cited in violations B and C of Appendix A.
Based on this information we are rescinding violations B and C.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. No further correspondence is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Py
Ronald R. Bellamy

Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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Region 1 Docket Room (w/concurrences)
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